Meeting: Coalition for Healthy Greater Grand Forks Member Meeting
Location: Park Board

Date:  March 9, 2011
Present: Cindy Janssen-Holweger, Brenda Pauley-Cotter, Deb Thompson, Molly Soeby, Susan Raatz, Lynne Roche, Susan Splichal, Jim Whitehead, Dan Splichal

	Agenda Items
	Discussion/Conclusion
	Action
	Responsible Party

	Welcome and Introductions
	
	
	

	Review Minutes
	The minutes were sent to the committee; minutes were approved
	
	

	Treasurer’s Report
	$1200.00
     Statements were sent to the community builders; each community builder contributes $200.00
Eliminating liability insurance was recommended.

      Because the Coalition generally does not hold but rather supports events, it was decided to request email votes from committee members to decide this issue.
     A motion has been made to eliminate insurance and email responses will be the definitive decision.

     Event insurance is an option, if needed.
     Insurance may be renewed at any time.
	Email to committee members
	Cindy

	Guest Speaker
	     Dan Splichal & Molly Soeby talked about the ACHIEVE program; coaches are Dan & Molly.       

     ACHIEVE is looking for a team to work toward development & evaluation for the Grand Forks community’s proposed changes in health habits, activities, and innovations.  
     One of the most discussed topic at the recent ACHIEVE kick-off is the obesity issue prevalent throughout the United States.
     Molly reported that there will be three sites reviewed to correlate specifics for the data.

     There will be a meeting in Baltimore in June for the working committee.
	8 people are needed to participate on the working committee for ACHIEVE
	Molly & Dan


	Agency News
	      A draft letter was sent to North Dakota senators, on behalf of the Coalition, to support the Texting while Driving Ban.
     “Night for a Princess” will be held March 25-26, April 1-2.

     Susan spoke about the successes and the projects for the Human Nutrition Lab.
     Altru Health System will support a “Spin for Kids” event to raise money for disabled children April 9, 2011.
	
	Cindy
Lynn

Brenda & her colleagues

	Topics for next Coalition meeting
	Wed, April 13, 2011 at 2:00 in Park District Board room
Potential speaker to represent children with disabilities.
	
	Ideas from Brenda & Cindy
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